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There has been a lot of focus on the NDIS in recent weeks. 

The Hon Linda Reynolds has been appointed the new Minister for the NDIS and is taking the
opportunity to consult further on Scheme reforms, including independent assessments, ahead
of releasing draft changes to legislation. 

I’ve recorded a short video for participants, their families and carers, and the sector, to let you
know where we are in terms of Scheme reforms and set a clear picture of what we’re working
towards – ultimately, an affordable Scheme that supports participants to have more control
over their supports and their lives.
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